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Budget Estimates hearings continue from 29 May 

The Public Accounts and Estimates Committee will next week continue its public hearings on the Victorian State 

Budget for 2018-19. 

On Tuesday 29 May, the Committee will hear from the Attorney-General and the Minister for Roads and Road 

Safety, and Minister for Ports. 

A range of other Ministers will be questioned from Wednesday 30 May to Friday 1 June, with further hearings 

from 12-15 June. 

The hearings will be webcast and some seating is available in the public gallery of the Legislative Council 

Committee Room at Parliament House. 

The full schedule of estimates hearings is available from the Committee’s website. Presentations and 

transcripts from the first week of Budget Estimates hearings are also available from the website. 
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